
26758 
 

 

 

I reviewed the application and do not believe the concept described can be 

legally accomplished.  The liquor licensed establishments cannot allow 

patrons to leave there primary premises or their legal street café’s with 

alcohol as is described in the plan.  The Class B License would need to be by 

a non-profit organization that would then dispense the beer in the event zone 

on the street.  The alcohol drinkers from the event could not comingle on the 

premises or the café of a licensed establishment in the block. 

 

I also had a conversation with the applicant, Brian Haltinner and explained 

what I believed to be the issues with the application.  He brought up the 

Isthmus event several years ago in the same block.  I explained that this 

concept had also been raised last year as the committee reviewed application 

for the Majestic and Woof’s planned events.  I explained the outcome of the 

ALRC meeting which is describe in the preceding paragraph. 

 

The Central District does not support this application on the grounds that the 

plan as described is not legal. 

 

 

Carl Gloede 

Captain of Police: Central District 

City of Madison Police Department 

211 S. Carroll St. 

Madison, WI 53703 

 


